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PERSONNEL NEWS:  (submitted by Gisele)

Anthony Bozzanca, the Music Library's Audio Technician, has accepted a position as Digital Media 
Technician in the Educational Technologies department here at Stony Brook, effective August 17th.  
While we are sorry to see him go (and so soon!), we are grateful to him for his years of dedicated and 
excellent service here at the Music Library.  Anthony will be available on a very limited basis to assist us 
in preparing course reserves during the fall semester. We wish him the very best with this exciting new 
opportunity.

All staff are invited to stop by at the Music Library on Friday, August 11th, at 1:00 pm to congratulate 
Anthony!

JUNIOR FACULTY FORUM:

August 14, noon - 1:30 in the Javits Room is the date and time .  The audience is the need .
Plan to have your lunch while listening and viewing .  The following staff have a variety of information to  
share!

Susan Liberthal:  New Point of Service for Reference
Aimee deChambeau:  Dateline: Library
Dana Antonucci:  The Weeding Equation. When Space ≠ Infinity
Kyungmi Lee:  Treasures Behind the Scene : Korean Studies Collection
Cynthia Dietz:  Providing Access to Geospatial Information

 




